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NEW REQUIREMENT OFFERING JOBS TO PREDECESSOR CONTRACTOR’S WORKERS

TAKES EFFECT JANUARY 18
An Executive Order issued nearly four years ago dealing with employees of federal contractors is set to take effect on January 18. Authority to enforce the
order lies with the U.S. Department of Labor (DOL), which issued its final regulations on August 29, 2011. The order is just now taking effect because the
effective date was postponed until the Federal Acquisition Regulatory (FAR) Council issued its regulations.
Read the full article here:
New requirement to offer jobs to predecessor contractor’s workers takes effect January 18

 


